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Omaha Public Power District
' +i . -

1623 HARNEY s OM AH A. NEBRASMA 68102 4 TELEPHCNE S36 4000 AREA CODE 402

September 5, 1980

.

Mr. Thomas M. Novak
Assistant Director for Operating Reactors
Division of Licensing

'U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Reference: Docket No. 50-285

Dear Mr. Novak:
.

The Omaha Public Power District received the Commission's letter
dated July 22, 1980, requesting that the Fort Calhoun Station Technical
Specifications be reviewed and revised as necessary to address standard
Technical Specifications for " iodine spiking" and primary and secondary
coolant activity levels and analysis requirements. In response, the
District has begun evaluating the standard specifications as compared to
current Technical Specification requirements. It is expteted that these
evaluations vill be completed and an Application for Amendment of
Facility Operai.ing License submitted by November 14, 1980.

Sincerely,
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W. C. Jones
Division Manager
Production Operations

WCJ/KJM/BJH:jmm

cc: LeBoeuf, Lamb, Leiby & MacRae
1333 New Hampshire Avenue, N. W.
Washington, D. C. 20036
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